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Andrew M. Brown, Esq.    STAFF’S SECOND DATA REQUEST 
Macfarlane Ferguson & McMullen   via email 
P.O. Box 1531 
Tampa, Florida 33601-1531 
ab@macfar.com 
 
Paula K. Brown 
Peoples Gas System 
Post Office Box 111 
Tampa, Florida 33601-0111 
regdept@tecoenergy.com 
 

Re: Docket No. 20180117-GU: Petition for approval of tariff modifications for use of 
natural gas for gas heat pumps by customers of Peoples Gas System. 

Dear Mr. Brown and Ms. Brown: 

By this letter, Commission staff respectfully requests the following information from Peoples 
Gas System (Peoples or company). 

1. In response to Staff’s First Data Request No. 6,  Peoples states that company currently 
has an approved Gas Space Conditioning program which has an allowance of $150/ton 
which would be applicable to GHP program proposed in the subject docket. Please 
explain if the current $150/ton allowance includes a monetary amount for piping and 
venting the GHP installations. 

2. In response to Staff’s First Data Request No. 8, Peoples provided a table on page 11 
showing price comparisons to operate a traditional electric heat pump and a gas heat 
pump. The table shows the residential market category using an 8 ton capacity GHP 
system. Is an 8 ton GHP system for a residential customer the norm? What would be an 
approximate square footage of a residential unit(s) that uses an 8 ton GHP system? 
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3. In response to Staff’s First Data Request No. 15, the company states that it will inform 

customers of the new GHP tariffs via advertising, outreach, on-bill messaging, and 
company website. Please state as to when the company anticipates informing the 
customers and please provide a copy of customer notifications for staff review that is 
currently available. In the alternative, please provide any notifications when available at a 
later date (but prior to implementation). 

Please file all responses electronically no later than June 26, 2018, via the Commission’s website 
at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form. 
Please contact me at sguffey@psc.state.fl.us or at 850.413.6204 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
/s/Sevini Guffey 
 
Sevini Guffey 
Public Utility Analyst 
 
Cc: Office of the Commission Clerk 
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